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Koon, Nancy

From: larry hiett <mlhiett@att.net>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 10:10 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: pmcarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: Discharge Permit Number AR 0053210; AFIN 60-05010

 
Attention: Faizan Khan, Permits Branch, Office of Water Quality, ADEQ 
 
Dear Mr. Kahn, 
We are opposed to the Paradise Valley sewage treatment facility on Roland Cutoff.  We believe the treatment plant is an 
inappropriate use of Mill Bayou.  It is our understanding that Mill Bayou floods frequently and will send the treated 
sewage into spaces it was not intended to be, where it could come into contact with people and animals.  We ask that 
you consider the impact on people who own homes in the area and the potential damage to their lives as well as the 
damage to livestock and other animals. Therefore, we respectfully ask that the ADEQ deny the permit and hold a public 
hearing. 
 
In the interest of protecting our  environment, Martha and Larry Hiett 
31 Pleasant Cove 
Little Rock, AR 72211 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


